
 

From: Bill Lambert [mailto:blambert@westongov.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 4:47 PM 

To: Marty Ertman; Randy Rossman; Tony Barton; Tracy Hunt 

Subject: Fwd: heating and cooling 

 

Here is some correspondence I had with Jerry, I will put this on the agenda. I would think we 

should get started. 

Thanks Bill 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

 

From: jerry@westonengineering.com 

Date: April 6, 2015 8:31:09 AM MDT 

To: Bill Lambert <blambert@rtconnect.net> 

Subject: Re: heating and cooling 

 

Bill: 

 

I have not done anything else at this point.  I  believe if you want to go ahead the commissioners 

will have to agree to proceed with the advertising of the bid package.  It is a design/build 

package with the selected firm doing the appraisal of the existing system with recommendations 

and designs for the preferred method.  It is a two part process where the actual construction could 

be held up based on what your Architect says. 

 

Jerry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On 2015-04-06 07:17, Bill Lambert wrote: 

 

Jerry, sorry for not getting in contact quicker. Are you going forward 

with the design of the heating and cooling in the court house like we 

discussed the other day? Either way is there something we should 

report on Tuesday? I did not see you on the agenda which is alright 

just call me or email if there is something to report to the 

commission. I will be on my cell phone today, 746-5942 or Marcia's # 

746-5816 

Thanks Bill 

 


